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Toys For Tots Shoot 
  

 The Third Annual Toys 

For Tots Shoot will be held 

on November 6, 2010 at 

the Rice Canyon Range. 

Sign ups are at 9:00 AM 

and shooting starts at 10:00 

AM. This is the day light 

savings time schedule. 

Entry fee is one new 

unwrapped toy. No guns or 

that type of toys. This is 

about the only restriction 

on toys. If you don’t have 

a toy you can make a 

donation and that will be 

turned over to the Toys For 

Tots so they can buy toys. 

There will be lunch served 

after the shoot. Hot dogs 

with the fixings and drink 

for $5.00. Again this year 

there will be a stage for 

those that have not shot 

CAS. Guns and ammo will 

be provided. If people 

under 18 want to shoot 

they will need to have their 

parent or guardian there. 

 As everyone knows our 

weather can be 

unpredictable. For that 

reason if you have doubts 

about whether the shoot is  
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going to be canceled or 

not, you can call Sam 

Bullet at 530-254-6536 

and he will let you know. 

 So if you haven’t been up 

to the range in the past 

couple of weeks come up 

and see what improve- 

ments have been made.  

 

 

November  Meeting 
 The November meeting 

will be held at the 

Janesville Pizza Factory on 

November 19, 2010 at 7:00 

PM.  

 

nickle’s worth 

 Hopefully everyone will 

have gone out to vote. One 

vote can make a 

difference, especially on 

close races.  

 The Toys For Tots shoot 

might be the last shoot of 

the year and then again 

maybe not. Just depends 

on Mother Nature. With 

the parking lot taken care 

of, there will be no danger 

of sinking into the mud if 

we get a little moisture. I 

am looking for ideas and 

suggestions for improve- 

ments to the range. If you 

have ideas please let me or 

one of officers know. Only 

by getting feedback from 

people who use the range 

can we make it better. 

November            2010 

 

 

 Kicking around a couple 

of ideas for shoots other 

than CAS. These will be 

held sometime next year. 

One will be a chance for 

people to try out guns and 

caliber’s that they have not 

shot before. Still in the 

planning stage.  

 Another is to have an open 

house after we get all the 

projects done. By inviting 

the public up there and 

showing the different 

shooting disciplines, 

maybe we can increase our 

membership. 

 There was a suggestion 

for the Sierra Sportsmen to 

have a booth at the Lassen 

County Fair. Sounds good 

to me. Volunteers are 

always welcome. I plan on 

being there to help out. 

 “To compel a man to 

subsidize with his taxes the 

propagation of ideas which 

he disbelieves and abhors 

is sinful and tyrannical.” 

Thomas Jefferson 

 Keep your powder dry and 

deny the enemy the high 

ground. 

 


